
August 4, 2021 
 
Members and Friends of North Bay Lutheran 
 Community Church:                              
    
Here is what is happening at our church: 

(Please read in entirety - new posts will be added weekly) 
  

 
• Wednesday August 4th 2:00pm Pastor Call Committee 

Zoom meeting with LCMC Transition Councilor  
 

• Saturday August 7th 8:00am Men’s Bible Study 
           Contact Pastor Gary Heltsley for the location 818-434-1804 

 
• Sunday August 8th - 1:00pm - Worship at the Bridge Church  

23001 WA-3 Belfair, WA 98528 
 
*FROM THE RGHT POC, GUY BRALLEY: Installation of carpet and vinyl is almost 
complete.  The pews have moved from storage to the sanctuary. The piano and organ have been 
returned to their previous locations, and the sound system has been restored. Pavers have renovated the 
damaged sections of the parking lot. Next will be installation of cabinets in the bathrooms, sacristy and 
the stonework behind the altar area. 
 
*FROM THE PASTOR CALL COMMITTEE:  Watch this space for a brief recap of the August 4th 
Zoom meeting.   And, remember to send the committee your answers to the two questions: 
	 A.	What	do	you	really	love	about	NBLCC?	
	 B.	What	qualities	would	you	like	to	see	in	our	next	Pastor?	
Please	submit	your	written	responses	by	August	29th	via	mail	(NBLCC	PO	Box	1643,	Allyn	
98524),	or	on	the	NBLCC.org	website,	or	you	can	place	your	written	answers	in	the	collection	box	
on	Sundays.			
 
Extra Info... 
 

SPECIAL NOTICE: Please watch for weekly email updates. 
 
• Offering, memorial and building funds total deposit 7-28-2021 $1630,  8-4-2021 $5015. 

 
• COMING SOON:  North Bay Lutheran Women’s Ministries 

To provide women opportunities to use their gifts in the ministry of the church. 
 
• Prayers - Please call the church line with your prayer requests or if you need pastoral care. 360-275-3390. 
 

 
God’s peace 
North Bay Lutheran Council 

	


